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What a super week we have had at Brambles, our star 

discovery has continued and we have learnt lots of 

interesting facts especially about the North Star and 

how it helps to guide people in the night sky. 

In the tactile tray we have been creating our own 

constellations using a variety of different materials 

such as sequins, black beans and pipe cleaners to form 

the different shapes. 

The maths area has included star threading this week 

and there have been some fantastic conversations 

about the size, amount and prepositions of the 

different stars. 

We were kindly invited to watch the Reception class’s 

dress rehearsal of their nativity in the School Hall, we 

saw some wonderful singing and dancing and waved at 

school friends that we knew. 

 

Our number of the week: 4 

Our key words: Star, sky, night time, sun, 

telescope and constellation. 
 

Something Special 

 
We have been asked by a few of our parents if we will 

be having a Brambles Christmas post box in our 

classroom like school has, we can confirm that we are 

and card deliveries will commence from Monday 11th 

December. 

If your child would like to send a Christmas card to 

any of their Brambles Friends they can, alternatively 

they could send one to the whole class as we are being 

mindful of our environment. 

Miss Emma, Miss Max, Miss Hayley, Miss Lorraine, 

Miss Treasure and Miss Vicki. 

 
 

 

 
 

This Week’s Learning 

 

 
 

Carpet Time  

Stories: How to catch a star by Oliver 

Jeffers. Mr Wiggle and Mr Waggle by Pie 

Corbett 

 

Song: Practising our songs for our winter 

concert 

Rhyme: Star light, star bright 

 

 

 

Please can you label all of your children’s hats and 

gloves as we have many items that have gone 

missing, can you please check to see if you may 

have any missing hats and gloves at home that 

have been taken accidently. 

 

 Thank you 

 

Monday 15th January 

Applications for a reception school place close. 

 

Wednesday 13th, Thursday 14th and Friday 15th 

December 

Brambles Winter Concert 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 
 

Upcoming Events 


